
GRADE VII & VIII POCSO WORKSHOP

Child sexual abuse is a major concern that is increasing day by day in India. It is thus important
to create the needed awareness in children about the possible threats of sexual exploitation that
may manifest both offline and online. Sensing that our children are spending a lot of time on the
internet making them highly vulnerable, speakers from the CHILDLINE India Foundation will
be addressing the students of grades VII & VIII about their safety, to help them identify early
warning signs, about the POCSO Act (Protection of Children from Sexual Offences Act, 2012)
and how sexual abuse can be prevented.

Please find the details of the session below :-

Day : Friday
Date : 30th July, 2021
Time : 1:40 p.m. - 2:25 p.m. (All sections of Grades VII & VIII)
Venue : Google Meet

Kindly note it is mandatory for the students to attend. The Nested Meet Link for the same
will be posted by the Class teacher in their respective Google Classrooms.


